Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on August 27, 2013, the Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists, received a petition for Fili-Melé Rodriguez, seeking a variance or waiver of Rule 64B14-4.003, F.A.C., requiring documentation of eligibility for licensure. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists at the address below within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: William Miller, Executive Director, Department of Health, Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)245-4444, William_Miller@doh.state.fl.us.
